
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope you all had a restful half term break. The children have come 

back to school very well and have enjoyed learning the story of Rama 

and Sita in our English lessons.  

A message was sent to Mrs Grant and Mrs Fretwell’s parents and 

carers to let them know of a timetable change to indoor PE. Their indoor PE sessions will 

now be on a Thursday so please send your child into school in their PE kits on Mondays and 

Thursdays from next week.  

On 28th November, year 2, 3 and 4 will be going to the cinema to watch a special viewing of 

the film ‘Migration’. We will be walking to the cinema from school and rely on volunteers to 

come with us. The trip is in the morning and we will be back by lunch time. Please come and 

let your child’s class teacher know if you are able to help or send an email to the school 

office. We will need you to stay for the duration of the trip, there will be no charge.  

Next week is parents consultations, if you have not booked an appointment to see your 

child’s class teacher please do so as soon as possible using the log in that was sent by letter. 

If you have lost your log in or have any problems, please ask. Please ensure you arrive 

promptly for your child’s appointment as they are limited to 10 minutes each.  

Next week is also Anti-Bullying week. The theme for this year is ‘Choose Respect’ and the 

children will be taking part in a range of activities throughout the week based around this 

theme. Please bring those conversations home and encourage children to talk about what 

bullying is and what they should do if they see bullying.  

 

CLIC learn its: 
1 x 10 = 10 
2 x 10 = 20 
3 x 10 = 30 
4 x 10 = 40 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 15th November: 
wreck, wren, write, wrong, wrist, wrap, wrote, wring, four, eight 

 

Year Two Bulletin 

8.11.2024 

Key Dates: 

Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks Day  

Tuesday 12th November - Coffee Morning with Michelle West (family worker) 9:00-

10:00 

Friday 15th November – Children In Need - non-school uniform day 

Thursday 28th November – Cinema trip – 9:00-12:00 

Saturday 30th November – Friends Christmas Fayre – 2:00pm-4:00pm 

 



Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. If these sheets are not already in their homework wallets, please 

make sure that they are returned with their names on. Children don’t necessarily recognise 

their own work and we find it difficult to identify who’s work it is if it is not named. Thank 

you.   

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   


